
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 5th September 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Year 6 Beginning of Year Team Building Sleepover 
 
 

Welcome back to school! We hope you all had a lovely summer holiday and were able to enjoy 
time with your family. It was lovely to see all of the children this morning and we look forward 
to working closely with you in the year ahead.  
 
We are pleased to let you know that new for this year we are going to have a beginning of year 
team building sleepover for the Year 6 pupils. This will take place at the South London Scout 
Centre in Dulwich next Thursday 14th and Friday 15th September. 
 
The children will need to arrive at the Scout Centre (see overleaf for map) at 9:30am on the 
14th with a packed lunch (no nuts, glasses or fizzy drinks please). And they should be collected 
at 2.00pm on the 15th. The address of the scout centre is: Grange Lane, London, SE21 7LH (just 
past Dulwich & Sydenham Golf Club). 
 
The children can wear their own outdoor clothing with trainers, as it will be an active two days. 
A kit list and medical form will be issued later this week.  
 
If there are any issues with travelling to and from the centre or if you have any other questions, 
please speak to your child’s class teacher at the earliest opportunity. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K. Smart       Mr M. Kelleher  
Class 13 Teacher     Class 14 Teacher   
 

 

 

 


